
Υou are kindly invited to the final presentation of the post doctoral research of Eleni 

Kolliopoulou which lasted from October 2022 until September 2024. The post doctoral research 

was hosted by the department of Audiovisual arts under the supervision of prof. Dalila Honorato 

and was funded by H.F.R.I. 

https://avarts.ionio.gr/en/department/people/665-kolliopoulou/  

The presentation will take place on 2nd October at 11am. at the chamber of Ionian University. 

We would be delighted to count on you. 

 


